
From: TerKeurst, Charlotte
Sent: 6/27/2014 10:16:08 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Tyrrell,

Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov); Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Quarterly Meeting w/PG&E Electric Operations 

Meredith et al.,

For our meeting on Tuesday, I've reserved Room 7431, the conference room in the SED's lobby area on 
the 7th floor, 455 Golden Gate Ave. I assume Room 7431 will be big enough but, Meredith, could you 
confirm how many PG&E people will attend?

Thanks,

Charlotte

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 4:50 PM
Required: Allen, Meredith; Tyrrell, Denise; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; TerKeurst, Charlotte 
Subject: Quarterly Meeting w/PG&E Electric Operations 
When: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 3:00 PM-5:00 PM.
Where:

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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